TOWN OF BETHLEHEM
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
2155 Main Street
Bethlehem, NH 03574


The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday January 9, 2023, at their regularly scheduled meeting beginning at 6:05 pm in the Town Building Meeting Room, 2155 Main St., Bethlehem, NH for the following:

The purpose of the public hearing is to accept the unanticipated funds awarded from The State of New Hampshire DOT Special one time bridge payment in accordance with Senate Bill 401 in the amount of $75,693.30 to be deposited in the Highway Revolving Fund.  
The meeting will be a hybrid format with in-person and Zoom participation. Zoom details will be available on the town’s website, bethlehemnh.org, the Friday prior to the meeting.   
